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To celebrate new designees across the globe, LOMA has decided to continue 
its special annual outreach communication recognizing the achievements 
of FLMI and FSRI designees from the previous year. Each fellowship cohort 
can look forward to an exclusive webpage for new designees, personal 
acknowledgment from LOMA senior leadership, and an annual celebration 
video that new designees can share publicly. 

In addition, LOMA’s CEO will send a personal message to the senior leadership 
of each designee’s organization highlighting their accomplishment. Designees 
will also see their name displayed in our annual list of new designees, which 
will be housed on the celebration webpage. 

As an Ed Rep, you’ll have access to a press kit of communications and 
resources that you can use within your company to help celebrate your 
organization’s new designees. 

This special outreach will occur in the first quarter of each year in recognition 
of the previous year’s designees. Ed Reps and designees should be on the 
lookout for messages in their inboxes and on LOMA.org for more information 
during that time. 

We are committed to recognizing the great work you and your employees do 
for our industry! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 
education@loma.org. 


